Chris O'Brien
“

From: Kate O'Kula <ktokula@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 4:22 PM

To: House Finance Committee
Subject: Support for HB-5473

| am writing to heartily support HB-5473, which will tax top 1% of income earners in Rhode Island. This will add a
valuable resource to the work of the state in providing services that are essential to the citizens of the state, and its
infrastructure.

We live in a time of great inequality and high costs. This is a small amount to require of those whose incomes allow them
to help Rhode Isiand in providing for all in the community.

Thank you,

Kathleen T O’Kula
118 Sauga Avenue
North Kingstown, RI 02852

401 787-2877
ktokula@gmail.com
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